
 
 

 

December 22, 2020 

 

Accessories Council et al 

c/o Mr. Jeffrey S. Grimson 

Mowry & Grimson, PLLC 

5335 Wisconsin Ave, NW, Suite 810 

Washington, DC 20015 

 

Re:   Investigation of Vietnam’s Currency Valuation Practices under Section 301 of the 

Trade Act of 1974 

 

Dear Accessories Council et al:   

 

 We have received your letter dated December 18, 2020 requesting an opportunity to 

comment on the Department of the Treasury’s Report on Macroeconomic and Foreign Exchange 

Policies of Major Trading Partners of the United States (December 16, 2020) (Treasury Report).   

 

Interested persons may comment on matters related to the Treasury Report under the 

existing timeline for public input.  In particular, interested parties may comment on matters 

related to the Treasury Report in post-hearing comments, which are due by January 7, 2021, 

regardless of whether the Treasury Report is addressed in hearing testimony.  Furthermore, 

witnesses at the December 29, 2020, public hearing may address matters related to the Treasury 

Report in their hearing testimony, regardless of whether such matters were covered in their initial 

summary of testimony.   

 

        Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Joseph L. Barloon 

General Counsel and Acting Deputy 

U.S. Trade Representative 


